
 

MISCELLANEOUS MUNICIPAL ITEM 
REPORT TO COUNCIL 

January 29, 2025 
 

 
PURPOSE OF REQUEST 
 
To consider approval of the Wildlife Co-existence Workshop and Chainsaw Safety Workshop for 
residents to attend. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Councillor Oel has requested that the Council approve the Wildlife Co-existence Workshop proposed for 
April 8, 2025, and the Chainsaw Safety Workshop proposed for May 6, 2025.  
 
Workshop information: 
 

• Both workshops will have a presentation followed by a question-and-answer period 
• No tools would be used by residents 
• There is no cost to Foothills County for either workshop 
• Planning and advertising would be done through partnerships with community organizations 
• Both workshops would be held at the Priddis Hall 
• The Agricultural Services Department has provided guest speaker options 
• The Agricultural Services Department expressed interest in introducing their department at both 

workshops 
 
REQUEST OF COUNCIL 
Proposed Motion: 
 
That Council approve the proposed Wildlife Co-existence Workshop on April 8, 2025 and the Chainsaw 
Safety Workshop on May 6, 2025 at the Priddis Hall for residents to attend.  
 
APPENDICES 
 

DEPARTMENT:  Legislative Services 

 

 TOPIC: Wildlife Co-existence and Chainsaw Safety Workshops - Request for 
Council Approval 

 

REPORT PREPARED BY:  Garity Stanley 
REPORT PRESENTED BY:   Suzanne Oel 
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